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Centralian Middle School (CMS) Clontarf Academy were lucky enough to have special guest Dame 
Quentin Bryce and Gerard Neesham visit our Academy. 
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Centralian Senior College, Yirara College and Centralian Middle School chose five students each to represent their 
Academies and showcase their leadership skills. 

Dame Quentin Bryce was absolutely mesmerizing and the boys were excited about having an Australian Icon in their room. 

Dame Quentin Bryce and Gerard were enthralling in their speeches, and our boys will never forget the day a Dame visited our little 
Academy in Central Australia and left her everlasting footprint.


